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Contact Colleague: Pippa Hall, Interim Head of Corporate Property and Investments 
 

 Item to be considered Date of decision Date Chair of the 
Overview and 
Scrutiny Committee 
Informed 
 

Who can provide further 
information?  

Reasons why the decision 
could not be included on 
a 28-Day Notice 

1.   Key Decision: Letting of 
Heron House 

Not before 26 May 
2021 

11 May 2021 Pippa Hall, Interim Head 
of Corporate Property and 
Investments 
 
0115 8763602 
pippa.hall@nottinghamcity
.gov.uk 

This decision could not be 
included on a 28-Day 
Notice because the new 
letting needs to be 
completed as soon as 
possible to minimise void 
costs to the Council and 
ensure that the highest 
possible rent is paid. 
 


